
       

PAUL R. MICHAUD   
DIRECT TELEPHONE:  860-338-3728     
E-MAIL:  PMICHAUD@MLGCLEANENERGY.COM WEBSITE:  
MLGCLEANENERGY.COM  
          

July 31, 2020   
   
DELIVERED BY U.S. MAIL AND E-MAIL   
  
Melanie Bachman, Esq.   
Executive Director   
Connecticut Siting Council   
10 Franklin Square   
New Britain, CT  06051   
  
Re:  PETITION NO. 1312 - Candlewood Solar LLC declaratory ruling that no Certificate of 

Environmental Compatibility and Public Need is required for the proposed construction, 
maintenance and operation of a 20 megawatt AC (26.5 megawatt DC) solar photovoltaic 
electric generating facility located on a 163 acre parcel at 197 Candlewood Mountain Road 
and associated electrical Interconnection to Eversource Energy's Rocky River Substation 
on Kent Road in New Milford, Connecticut.  

  
Dear Ms. Bachman:   
  

Candlewood Solar, LLC (“Candlewood Solar”) hereby withdraws its current Development 
and Management Plan (“D&M Plan”) pending before the Connecticut Siting Council (“Council”).  
Candlewood Solar intends to submit a new D&M Plan to the Council soon.  

  
Enclosed are the original and fifteen (15) hard copies of this letter.  Copies are also being 

provided to the parties on the service list.    
                  

         Sincerely,                    

              
                Paul R. Michaud   

      


